
October 31, 2013 

Mary Posch 
Secretary, Alamo CPI 

My nomination of Mary Posch for Credit Professionals of the Year is based on my 
observation of her contribution to our organization. Mary became a supporter of CPI in 
2004. 

Mary can be counted on to serve as an officer and/or committee member at club and 
district when needed. She currently serves as our Secretary and is a committee member 
on the By-Laws and Conference committees for both Local and District. She supports 
CPI by contributing to our goody bags and bringing door prizes for the members and 
guests in attendance.  

She is tutoring a Vietnamese-American girl in reading and spelling, is a committee 
member for Woman's Journey Retreat, and is sponsor for several  Al-Anon  members, 
and serves as Treasurer and Group Representative to name a few of her community 
activities. 

She has supported our efforts with the San Antonio Food Bank during our Make a 
Difference campaign. She has sold raffle tickets for many of our fundraisers. 

She always wears a smile and maintains a professional attitude. Alamo CPI is blessed to 
have her as a member and I am proud to nominate her as CPI of the Year for 2013. 

Sincerely, 

Pat Evans 
CPI Past International President 


